

2020-02-27 Doc Project Meeting

Attending

[Eric Debeau](#)

[Sofia Wallin](#)

[Ken KANISHIMA](#)

Topics, Notes, Status and Follow-Up Tasks

Topic	Notes / Status / Follow-up
Frankfurt Release status @All	Walk through of JIRA tickets and upcoming milestones This was not done due to low participation of doc committers and contributors
Submodule removal Jessica Wagantall & Sofia Wallin	Update will be provided regularly when needed Docs migration tracker Nothing to add this week
https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/display/LN/2020+ONES%3ANA+Unconference+Topic+Proposals	Do we want to organise something for doc during ONES?
New time for the meeting? Poll to be send to tech discuss Sofia Wallin	
Check status on architecture related documentation Eric Debeau	
Developing ONAP API Documentation	Andy Mayer is driving this in a separate working group. Leaving it on the agenda for further collaboration.